
 

 

Effective April 28, 2020 
CalFresh food benefits can now be used to 

  

For more information or to apply for 
CalFresh benefits:  
 Click GetCalFresh.org 

To apply visit MyBenefitsCalWIN.org  

 

Starting April 28th, CalFresh and CalWORKs recipients can use their EBT card to purchase groceries online 
at Walmart and Amazon. You will be able to order food online that you would normally buy with your EBT 
card by selecting home delivery.* Walmart will also accept online non-food EBT purchases thru CalWORKs. 

 

 

 

*Delivery fees are waived on purchases over $35. CalFresh cannot be used to cover the cost of delivery at this 
time. For more information visit EBT Online at https://www.cdss.ca.gov/ebtonline. 

 

purchase groceries ONLINE at select retailers!! 
 

To apply call 2-1-1 San Diego 


